Changes to Timely Graduation Policy

The majority of the changes herein are intended to clarify the wording in the current policy.  
Below are the substantive changes:
1. Students will be given an expected graduation date upon matriculation.
2. All freshmen must maintain a full-time load.
3. Students who have completed all requirements for their first major by the deadlines must graduate, regardless of missing requirements for a minor or second major.  Students who have not completed their major requirements within the specified deadlines will graduate with a Bachelors of General Studies (BGS) degree, assuming they have met requirements for this degree.
[bookmark: _GoBack]These changes are intended to set firm expectations for timely graduation.  When starting their coursework at FAU, students must understand that they must complete their degrees within a specified timeframe. 

